
From:                                                    
Sent:                                                         07 March 2022 11:59
To:                                                            Publicprotec�onNorth
Cc:                                                             pcc@wiltshire.police.uk ; john.glen.mp@parliament.uk; Town

Clerk
Subject:                                                   WK-202202613 NEW INN, HIGH ST, AMESBURY

 
Categories:                                             **FOR M3**
 
 
To Whom it May Concern,
 
I am wri�ng not to complain about the above applica�on, but to support it.
 
The popula�on size of Amesbury has at least tripled over the last few years, yet the commensurate
growth of facili�es – of all types – has not been developed. In addi�on, the size of the surrounding
Garrisons has also grown, to an extraordinary extent.
 
Several years ago Amesbury lost The Greyhound public house; that le� The Bell – revamped shortly
a�erwards as a Wetherspoons franchise, which le� only The New Inn and The King’s Arms, plus the 2
hotels: The Antrobus and The George providing any type of social amenity for the ci�zens – including
the military – of Amesbury. This is simply insufficient to support the popula�on – both military and
civilian.
 
If The New Inn is now to cease opera�ng as a public house then it will be greatly to the detriment of
the Town; the centre is already diminished by the loss of its banks and is in danger of appearing as a
featureless “ghost” town; this is unacceptable.
 
With a sound business plan commensurate with appropriate security and considered entertainment, I
feel The New Inn should be permi�ed and even encouraged to func�on as a con�nuing public house;
The ci�zens of Amesbury deserve it.
 
To do otherwise is simply unacceptable.
 
Regards,

 
Copy to :
 
Mr John Glen MP
Wiltshire & Swindon  Police & Crime Commissioner
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Sent from Mail for Windows
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